


City Ridge (the former Fannie Mae headquarters site in DC) and the O Street Market in Shaw,
two of Roadside’s other recent projects.

I am excited for this project to come together, and I am excited for what it means for the
future of Silver Spring. While it is sad to lose a neighborhood institution like Tastee Diner, I
look forward to the new community assets that will spring up within and around 8676 Georgia
Ave. I strongly support this project, and I hope that the Planning Board will do what it
reasonably can to smooth the way for the project to proceed.

 

All the best,

406 Hamilton Avenue
Silver Spring, Maryland 20901




